
Vigilance Awareness Week observed in BHEL 
 

 

New Delhi, November 3 : Mr. Atul Sobti, CMD, BHEL administered the pledge to 

employees on the inaugural day of 'Vigilance Awareness Week' at the Corporate Office 

of BHEL. The CMD stressed that, every employee should remain vigilant and work 

towards enhancing the reputation of the organisation through higher transparency. The 

messages of dignitaries were also read out on the occasion. Functional Directors and 

other senior officers of the company were also present at the event.  

  


